
6th Grade: 

Do send your child’s meningitis and Tdap shot record to 

school as soon as possible.  Check with the provider to 

see if your child has already received the vaccines, as 

most children get these shots in 5th or 6th grade. Sending 

the record in as soon as possible ensures your child's 

PowerSchool record will be updated well in advance of 

the first day of 7th grade. 

 


